January 15, 2019

Dr. Matthew Conway
Superintendent of Schools
Derby Public Schools

35 Fifth Street

Derby, CT 06418

Dear Dr. Conway,

Please accept this letter as my official resignation from employment with Derby Public Schools effective
June 7, 2019.

Sincerely,

~ @ﬁ,&z}u Vi P,

Patricia Martin



